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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.









		






			In this update: Streamlined DMS claim process now live; NHSBSA webinars for pharmacy teams; GLP-1 receptor agonists safety guidance; Zaditen eye drops recall.
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			A simplified process for submitting Discharge Medicines Service (DMS) claims is now live, following feedback from Community Pharmacy England. The new system applies to all DMS activity completed from 1st July onwards, and should also be used for claims where activity began before 30th June but not completed until after that date.

To help pharmacy teams understand how to use the new process and manage with the transition, we have published some FAQs.









		What you need to know, including FAQs 
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			The NHS Business Services Authority (NHSBSA) regularly runs 60-minute webinars to support pharmacy teams with prescription processing and reimbursement. These sessions cover common submission errors, endorsement tips, and how to manage referred back prescriptions.

Webinars are held throughout the year, with several dates available each month. Pharmacy teams involved in preparing and submitting prescriptions are encouraged to attend. To register for a session or request a tailored webinar, email open-days@nhsbsa.nhs.uk.

Tell me more
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			Reminder: GLP-1 receptor agonists interactions with oral contraception – safety guidance
Pharmacy owners providing the Pharmacy Contraception Service are reminded that patients using GLP-1 receptor agonists (including tirzepatide) should use effective contraception, as advised by the Faculty of Sexual & Reproductive Healthcare (FSRH) and Medicines and Healthcare products Regulatory Agency (MHRA).

What you need to know









		






		
	Medicine recall: Zaditen 0.25 mg/ml, eye drops, solution
A Class 2 recall has been issued for Zaditen 0.25 mg/ml, eye drops, solution (Laboratoires Théa) due to a potential risk of microbial contamination linked to an environmental monitoring issue during manufacturing.

See affected batch
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